

Thank you for your support of the Regional Codes Work Program!

Your support has resulted in:

- The development of the 2021 Recommended Regional Code Amendments
- 4 Regional Codes Coordinating Committee Meetings
- 24 Advisory Board Meetings
- The creation of the Annual Code Adoption Survey and Interactive Map
- 4 COVID-19 Community Response calls

NCTCOG appreciates your continued support and is looking forward to the fiscal year 2022 Regional Codes Work Program.

To view the 2021 Regional Code Amendments, please visit www.Nctcog.org/Envir/Regional-Building-Codes/Amendments. To learn more about the Regional Codes Coordinating Committee and it's Advisory Boards, please visit www.Nctcog.org/Envir/Committees/Regional-Codes-Coordinating-Committee.

If you would like to financially contribute to the Regional Codes Work Program for the 2022 fiscal year, please contact Carolyn Horner at CHorner@nctcog.org.

